
NOTICE 

UG Admission 2021 

28-08-2021 

Reporting Discrepancy in Comprehensive Merit List (Provisional)  

This is for the information of all concerned that subject-wise Comprehensive 

Merit List (Provisional) of all valid applicants for admission to UG Courses 

(2021) will be published on the Lady Brabourne College Admission portal on 

29-08-2021, Sunday at 6 pm.  

If the valid applicants find any discrepancy between the information provided 

by them in the application form, submitted during online application, and the 

published Comprehensive Merit List, they can report the anomaly via mail at 

lbc.admission.helpline@gmail.com latest by 4 pm of 30.08.2021. 

Any error committed on the part of the candidate during online application will 

NOT be rectified. 

Please follow the format given below for reporting. 

1. “Subject” of the mail will be: Reporting discrepancy in provisional merit list published 
on 27.08.2021 

2.  Body of the mail should contain following information: 
a. Name of the candidate 
b. Application number 
c. Board 
d. Roll No 
e. Subject of the merit list for which discrepancy is being reported 
f. Index Marksof the candidate 
g. Rank of the candidate in the merit list 
h. Details of the discrepancy 
i. Required correction to be made:  
j. Attach scanned copy of application form and supporting documents. 

3. The candidate should make the following declaration in the body of the mail: 
 
“Declaration: All information provided here are true to the best of my knowledge. I 
understand that any misrepresentation will lead to cancellation of candidature.”   
 

*To report discrepancy applicants must follow the above directions and format otherwise 
their reporting will not be considered. 

______ 
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